
From: Soura, Christian
To: Jan Polatty <POLATTYJ@scdhhs.gov>

Date: 7/3/2013 8:38:49 AM
Subject: RE: Monday, July 8th

                I caught up with Tony last night and we talked through it.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Jan Polatty [mailto:POLATTYJ@scdhhs.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, July 02, 2013 3:07 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: Monday, July 8th
 
Hi Christian,
 
Tony leaves for DC on Sunday afternoon, 5:29pm, out of Columbia.  Just wondering when you’re heading out?  
Thanks, Jan.
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